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Ms. Ireland,
Thank you for taking my comment on the draft rulemaking for wildfires.

Confusion really must be eliminated from this draft; as well as conflicting concepts.

Smoke is so bad for my employees, and me too.
Government overreach is equally deadly to the economy.

What can you do to make this potential requirement less burdensome while helping employees and employers?
We all breathe the same air.

Please proceed by reducing confusion in this draft proposed. Let me know when it is ready.

Sincerely,

Angela Schauer

Voter, Employer, Employee
WA State

Sent from my iPhone



